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Dear Parents, 
 
 
As the 2017/2018 school year draws to a close, I want to express to 
all of you my deepest appreciation for your support and a most ear-
nest commendation for a job well done.  
 
We had an extremely successful year at St. Helen`s School.  I would 
like to thank all of you for giving the staff and myself complete sup-
port in the education of your children. Many thanks also to our staff 
for their never ending enthusiasm, professional leadership and dedi-
cation to extra-curricular activities. 
 
We extend a special welcome to our new Kindergarten class who  
attended their orientation day on Wednesday, May 9th.  
 
To our Grade Seven students and all others who are leaving St. Hel-
en`s, we wish you much happiness. We trust that the Christian atti-
tude you have developed and the skills you have learned will con-
tribute to your success in the future.  
 
Thank you very much for believing in what we are trying to do for 
our young people.  
 
 
Sincerely in Christ, 
Waldemar Sambor 
 
 

 

 

Monthly Highlights 

 
1st Non Uniform Day  

 toonies or loonies—project Advance 

 Whole School Mass  

6th CISVA Track Meet  Day 2  

11th  Camp Meeting  in Gym  

 Next year’s Gr. 4-7. (6 pm) 

15th Sports Day  12:00 Dismissal 

18th Talent Share 12:00 Dismissal 

19th Kindergarten Graduation  

 (9-11am) 

21st Gr. 7 Graduation (6:00 pm) 

 Dinner and Awards  

22nd Final School Mass  

23rd Dinner for Fr. Leonardo &  

 Fr. Rosemond  

28th Last Day of School 

 Awards Assembly 

 10:30 Dismissal 

 

*Please refer to our online calendar for 
further events & information.  You may 
also download our school app for noti-
fications. 

 

 

 

http://school.sthelensparish.ca/pages/school_calendar
https://itunes.apple.com/ca/app/st.-helens-school/id1023485456?mt=8


 

BBQ-May 23rd  
On Wednesday May 23rd, the community gathered together to celebrate a great school year!  Thank you to 
our PEC, Staff and parent volunteers who helped to put on this wonderful family event!   

School BBQ 2018  
 

 

Golf Tournament-May 25th  
Thank you to Mr. Emmanuel Soligo, Mrs. Carla Muoio, Mr. Perrotta as our school liaison and all our commit-
tee members and  our volunteers for organizing another successful Golf Tournament.  We would also like to 
extend our gratitude to all of our sponsors who have been so generous to our community year after year.  
Proceeds for this event will be going towards the capital expenses of the parish including the debt of the 
West Wing.  Please click on this link to view photos from our 18th Annual Golf Classic.  
Golf Tournament 2018  

  
 
Staffing  
Allocations for classes and grades will be announced at the end of August.  
 

 
Thank you  
 
I would like to thank Mr. Perrotta for arranging swimming classes. Exposing our students to the outdoor environment 
is extremely valuable. Thank you to all the parents for supporting us and thank you to our students who have learned 
a lot of skills in this outstanding environment. I have personally attended the lessons and participated with the classes.  
 
I highly encourage parents to continue with swimming lessons during the summer months. Please note that today, 
every child who attended swimming will be receiving their report card from Kensington Pool.  Before you register for 
additional lessons, please inform your instructor of the level your child is currently at.  

 
 
 
 

Congratulations to Mohnish Devarapalli for 
having his picture chosen and showcased for 
Youth Night.  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

June 1st  
We will be having a whole school Mass to celebrate the 
Feast Day of B.J Scalabrini  tomorrow morning.  

Searchers News 

https://www.icloud.com/sharedalbum/#B0lGFqhgJGPAtEj
https://www.icloud.com/sharedalbum/#B0lJOFSVFJPBOhs


Searchers Athletics  

 
 

Congratulations  to all of our Students, Parents, Teachers and 
Coaches for winning 1st place in our  Annual St. Helen’s Track 

Meet.  
St. Helen's Track & Field Meet 

 
Our Annual CISVA Track Meet will take place next Wednesday, June 

6th!  

https://www.icloud.com/sharedalbum/#B0lG1CvrSGdI3bz


St. Helen’s Parish Education  

Committee 
For the 2018/2019 school year, we needed to elect two 

members and appoint one member from our parish to the 
St. Helen`s School Education Committee. As no one was 

nominated, our PEC will remain the same for the coming 
2018/2019 School year.   

These members are  Gerardina Trasolini, Fritz Gimenez, 
Marco Holzer, Bryce Clark, Angela Coelho,  

David Jacobucci, and, Lidija Bosa. 

 

The Notre Dame PEC will appoint one member from St. 
Helen’s Parish for the ND PEC for the 2018/2019 school 

year.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

PSG  
Our PSG election for the 2018/2019 school year will take place at 5:00 pm on 

Monday June 11th.  
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

THANK YOU!  
 
 
For all the beauti-
ful garden flowers 
that were brought 
to honour our 
blessed Mother at 
the Crowning of 
Mary Mass. 

 

Searchers Community 



Project Advance 
 

Project advance is in full swing and as a school community we have a 
plan to involve our students to contribute to the Parish goal like we con-
tribute to other charities. We will be having a non-uniform day asking 

students to please donate a toonie. It will take place this  
Friday, June 1st. We are counting on you all for 100% participation.  
 
For those parents who want to contribute, please see Biba at the Parish 
office or donate online at www.rcav.org/pa/donations/  

 
 
 

Food Bank   
 
We would like to thank all our parents, students, and staff  for all the support to-
wards the St Helen's Food Bank. Once again we are asking for your help, since 
the end of the school year is approaching, to assist 32 families every two weeks. 
We are asking you and the students to help us with the most need items: Pasta, 
sauces, juices, canned meat, fish, ham, canned fruit, canned soups and cereals, 
etc… We know that one item or more for each student will be appreciated in or-
der to go through this season. We Thank you, and wish everyone a Safe Summer. 

Searchers Community 

http://www.rcav.org/pa/donations/


 K 
 

Olivia Ciccone 
Chiara Cioffi 

Gavin Kuseler 
Francesca Lopez 
Nicolas Marando 

Oliva Picco 
Alexis Ross 

1 
 

Tommaso Bocca 
Michael Kram 
Olivia Mrsic 

 
 

2A 
 

Nayaana Sodhi 
Sebastian Damy 

 

2B 
 

Alexander Cremona 
 

3A 
 

Aiden Chou 
Jeremy Lemon 

3B 
 

Isla Lopez 
Danzig Puzon 

4A 
 

Giuseppe Gargiulo 
Joseph Lecce 
Jonathan Lee 
Alyssa Rizzuti  

Jon Sartori 
 

4B 
 

Rafael Gimenez 
Adam Graham 
Rocco Sandini 

Daniel Santarelli 
 

5A 
 

Nick Almeida 
Nolan Bosa 

Romano Clark  
Melina Orazietti 
Elijah Perozzo 

Garret Picariello 
Karl Wong de Leon 

5B 
 

Alessandro Campanile  
Daniella Coltellaro  

David Ishak  
Isabella Naruki-Chew 

Aiden Perizzolo 
Ilijana Pocrnic 

 

6A 
 

6B 
 

Cole Jacobucci 
Matthew Udovicic 

7A 
 

Lance Mawema  
Aluse Zhou  

7B 
 

Christopher Ishak 
Stefania Luongo 
Juan San Martin  

“Do the best you can until you know better.  Then when you know better, do better.” ~ Maya Angelou 

Searchers Excellence  
The following students are recognized for their efforts in the published class work: 



 

 
 
 
 
St. Helen’s School  
 

 
3894 Triumph Street 
Burnaby, BC 
V5C 1Y7  
 
Telephone: 604.299.2234 
Fax:  604.299.3565 
 
Email:   office.shel@cisva.bc.ca  
Website: www.sthelensschool.ca  
 
Facebook: St. Helen’s School 
Instagram: sthelensschool 
Twitter: St. Helen’s School  

 
Students attended The Ocean Ambassadors Canada Program and learned about 

how to keep the ocean clean especially free from plastic.  

Grade 7 Ocean Study  

https://www.icloud.com/sharedalbum/#B0l5ZhN2vMQ3KP

